
Unions push for better pay deal in energy 
company

 Germany 

Services and energy union ver.di along with the IGBCE union organised warning 
strikes on 15 and 16 January in the Uniper energy company to put pressure on the 
employer to come up with a better pay offer. The unions want a 6.8% pay increase 
over a 12 month period plus a EUR 160 increase for trainees. So far Uniper has 
offered only 1.8% in March 2019 and 2.2% in 2020. The unions say this would be 
effectively a cut in pay in real terms and if the company doesn't improve its offer 
then all-out strikes would be considered.
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